
May 2023

To whom it may concern:

I have had the pleasure of having Maria Ruelaz in my Spanish Class this year and I have also been

following her with her softball career. She has been a great and outstanding young lady in the classroom

and on the field. Maria is a very respectful and hardworking young lady. I hope to continue to teach

Maria in the future, she’s a joy to have in the classroom and I wish her the best of luck in the future!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Alejandra Richard

Spanish, PE, and Strength and Conditioning

Teacher


